
 

Gateway Academy News 

15th May 2020  
Dear everyone, 

 

I hope you are all well, enjoying some sunshine and 

getting some fresh air. 

The weather has been relatively kind to us as we travel 

through the weeks and the changes that have occured. 

 

I have enjoyed reading lots of messages about all the 

activities everyone has been completing. I hope by now 

everyone has read about all of the amazing dojo prizes on 

offer ! Keep trying hard and earning as many as you can. 

 

We all miss our children and families very much so please 

stay in touch. 

 

As you know there are discussions around returning to 

school for some year groups. I have sent out a separate 

letter too but for now we don’t have any concrete plans. 

We will let you know more as soon as possible. 

 

Don’t forget - it is Thank a Teacher Day on the 20th May. 

Your teachers and staff are working so hard so why not 

give them a mention! 

The link on the internet is here :- 

https://thankateacher.co.uk/thank-a-teacher-day/ 

 

Stay safe and well everyone and we will see you soon. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Robinson 

 
Mrs Danyadi is very proud of all Maddison’s 

hard work and especially her reasons for why 
people should visit the very elegant Blackpool!  
Read the full poster on twitter @GatewayFCAT 

 

Weekly Winners: 
 
Nursery- Bella  
 
Reception- Ashton, Connor  
 
Year 1- Bailey, Ruben, Awa 
 
Year 2- Alfie, Khurshida,  
 
Year 3- Grzegorz, Denzal, Richie 
 
Year 4- Matteo, Kyle, Jack 
 
Year 5- Darcy  
 
Year 6- Leo, Alfie  

Don’t forget to follow us 
on twitter@GatewayFCAT 
Tweet us all your pictures 

to earn DOJOs  
Follow us on facebook 

BlackpoolGatewayAcademy 
EYFS Blackpool Gateway 

Academy  
Pop along to our new 

youtube channel for stories 
and RWI sounds 

Blackpool Gateway 
Academy 

Don’t forget to share all your 
work and pictures to the 

class teachers on DoJo to 
receive your points! 

 
WOW!  

Kian has made a volcano as 
part of his home learning project 

Well Done  

 
 

https://thankateacher.co.uk/thank-a-teacher-day/

